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Snoqualmie Valley Health Expands Access to Care with New 
North Bend Clinic 
First patients welcomed Oct. 20 with a Grand Opening Celebration set for Nov. 6 

 

SNOQUALMIE, WA – Snoqualmie Valley Health is proud to announce the opening of its new North Bend 

Clinic, expanding access to care for residents across the Valley. The clinic will welcome its first patients 

on Monday, October 20, 2025, with a Grand Opening Celebration planned for Thursday, November 6, 

2025, open to the entire community. 

Located in the former Chase Bank Building at 712 SW Mt Si Blvd, North Bend, WA 98045, the clinic 

features six exam rooms designed to serve the growing needs of the community. 

“The North Bend Clinic is an important step forward in our mission to inspire wellness for life’s great 

adventures,” said Renee K. Jensen, CEO of Snoqualmie Valley Health. “By bringing more care closer to 

home, we’re making it easier for patients to stay healthy and keep doing the things they love.” 

The clinic will launch with primary care services led by Dr. Shantal Postiglione, DNP, ARNP a trusted 

nurse practitioner dedicated to whole-person care and long-term patient relationships. In the months 

ahead, the clinic will also host rotating specialty services, bringing regional expertise to the rural 

community and further increasing access to healthcare close to home. 
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“I am honored to be part of this exciting new chapter for Snoqualmie Valley Health,” said Dr. Shantal 

Postiglione, DNP, ARNP. “My passion is building strong, long-term relationships with patients, and I look 

forward to serving families across the lifespan in North Bend with compassionate, accessible care.” 

A patient recently shared about their care experience, “Dr. Postiglione takes my concerns seriously. She 

shows compassion for my health and my decisions about my health. She is knowledgeable and flexible in 

meeting my needs.” 

The new clinic reflects Snoqualmie Valley Health’s ongoing commitment to expand healthcare options, 

reduce travel barriers, and ensure families can access high-quality, compassionate care right here in the 

Valley. 

For more information about Snoqualmie Valley Health and its services, please visit 

SnoqualmieValleyHealth.org. 

 

About Snoqualmie Valley Health 
 

Snoqualmie Valley Health is an independent public hospital district providing expert, compassionate, and patient-

centered care. Serving the Valley through a Critical Access Hospital, three primary care clinics, and urgent care, SVH 

also offers an array of specialty and outpatient services—including therapy and rehabilitation, pediatrics, 

gastroenterology, cardiology, podiatry, neurology, nephrology, and more. 
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